
1. How did you hear about the Meriden Public Library Winter Reading Challenge?
· Monthly newsletter online
· Monthly newsletter printed

· Library Staff
· Flyer

· Instagram
· Facebook

· Friend/Family Member
· Library Website

 
 

2. Did you participate in the MPL Winter Reading Challenge last year?
· Yes
· No

 
3. Did your participation in the Winter Reading Challenge inspire you to read more?

· Yes
· No

 
4. Did you discover new library resources or services during the Winter Reading Challenge?

· Yes
· No

If yes, please specify which resources or services you discovered.
 

5. Are you satisfied with your overall Winter Reading Challenge experience?
· Yes
· No

 
6. Would you participate in a future Winter Reading Challenge at the library?

· Yes
· No

7. Which programs/challenges did you enjoy the most?
 

8. Please share any additional comments or suggestions you have about the Winter Reading
Challenge.

 
 

Winter Reading Survey
*Please return completed surveys to the Reference Desk.


